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        Newsletter 11
· 031 – 262 1630

www.wendonacademy.co.za

22nd March 2017
Dear Parents and Pupils,
We cannot believe that this will be our last newsletter for this term. We have had a very full and busy term 1.


Compulsory Event for all Wendon Pupils

The swimming gala at Atholl Heights will be held on Friday 24th March at 08h15.    

Each year the gala is a fun-filled and enjoyable day for all our swimmers and spectators.  Participation from the many parents who join us on our day adds to the atmosphere and ambience.

So parents remember, you are invited to attend our Gala, bring your hat, drinks and loud voices to cheer on our children.
NB: Swimming caps are compulsory.  Please purchase a silicone cap in the house colour to wear on the day.
We did send out a detailed notice last week to all parents regarding times etc for the Gala.

LLOYD BRISTOW – DOGZ COOL SHOW

Thank you to everyone who at the last minute supported the wonderful opportunity of Dogz Cool Show on Tuesday, 14th March.  Lloyd featured 4 of his champion dogs in an incredible display of disciplines. It was highly entertaining and very educational. Lloyd taught us that there is a champion in each of us no matter who we are and where we come from.
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Thank you to Jacqueline Hancock’s family who organized Lloyd and his faithful furry friends to teach us how to see the champion in our dogs and ourselves! 
GRADE 10 PANCAKE DAY 

We had lovely, scrumptious pancakes for sale, served by the Grade 10’s. Thank you to all the pupils, parents and staff for their support and we are happy to announce that R660.00 was raised.  Well done Grade 10!
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[image: image8.wmf]We all want to end this term 1 with a fun Civvies day!  So come dressed in your coolest outfit to show you are “Cool for School”.  Complete the reply slip attached. 
Each pupil participating in our Civvies Day will receive a sticker from the KZN Blind & Deaf Society, creating awareness about people who speak with “sign language”. There will be a talk given on the day to the Senior Class to Grade 12.  All funds raised will go to “Let’s Talk Sign”
GRADE 10 GIRLS PRACTICAL
[image: image9.wmf][image: image10.wmf]We are so proud of our girls who moved into the workshop and loved working with the power tools!  Who said girls can’t work with power tools and they did an excellent job of sanding their wooden clocks, which will be displayed at our Art Expo later this year.  Watch out boys, the girls are taking over the workshop!!! 
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	Can Anyone Help Lifting a Pupil from Wednesday, 22nd March for approx. 2½ months from the Waterfall area?

Please contact Mrs Laskey on 031 262 1630 if you are able to help.
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The Spell-a-thon will take place on Thursday, 11th May 2017 at Wendon Academy.

The Spell-a-thon sponsor sheets and spelling lists will be handed out to your child this week.

High School Pupils will be required to spell fifty words and the Senior Primary will be required to spell thirty words obtained from their individual spelling lists.  We encourage you to sponsor per correct word or send in a donation.  

Your child will have his/her name printed on a plaque which will be placed on the wall in the Wendon Hall if he/she raises more than R100.  If it is more than R500 a larger plaque will be printed.

We encourage each child to participate.  Our continuing fundraising objective is to raise funds for the school. 

All pupils will participate in the Spell-a-thon.

Prizes:  A cash prize for both the Senior Primary and the High School will be given to the pupils who raise the most money.  Pupils who obtain 100% will receive a certificate presented to them at assembly.

Your support is sincerely appreciated. Encourage your child and let’s get spelling!!

After the Spell-a-thon, you will be notified as to how much money has been raised by your child. 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING SPONSOR SHEETS

Please will you return all your Sponsor Sheets by Wednesday 3rd May 2017.  

The money and the form are due by Thursday 25th May 2017.  

SPONSOR SHEETS AND A SPELLING LIST WILL BE HANDED OUT BY THE CLASS TEACHER TO EACH PUPIL.  PLEASE KEEP IT SAFE.

 

March
	Wednesday 22nd 
	PS Parent Report Back
	Letters sent home please complete reply slips

	Thursday 23rd
	HS Parents Evening
	5pm -7pm in the Wendon Hall

	Friday 24th
	Wendon Gala
	Held at Atholl Heights School.

	Monday 27th 
	Spell-a-thon Sponsorship
	Forms to be handed out

	Thursday 30th 
	“Let’s Talk Sign” 
End of term 1 – Normal School day
	Primary Seniors - Grade12 

“Let’s Talk Sign” – Civvies Day – R10


April
	Wednesday 19th 
	Start of Term 2
	

	Tuesday 25th 
	Photographs
	Details to follow

	Wednesday 26th 
	PS Pinetown Fire Department Outing
	Details to follow


May
	Wednesday 3rd 
	Spell-a-thon sponsorship forms to be sent back to school
	

	Friday 5th 
	Mother’s Day Assembly
	Details to follow

	Thursday 11th 
	Spell-a-thon Test
	

	Friday 19th 
	Grade 12 Boerewors Day
	R25 

	Thursday 25th 
	Spell-a-thon Sponsorship Money to be into school
	

	Monday 29th 
	Study Leave Grade 8 – 12
	

	Tuesday 30th 
	Study Leave Grade 8 – 12
	

	Wednesday 31st 
	Exams & Tests for all Grades and Classes
	


June
	Thursday 1st to

Friday 9th 
	Exams & Tests for all Grades and Classes
	

	Tuesday 20th  to Wednesday 21st 
	PS Report Back
	

	Thursday 22nd to Friday 23rd 
	HS Report Back
	

	Thursday 29th 
	Grade 9 Chicken Mayo Day

Civvies Day

End of Term 2 Normal School day
	R20

R10


***This Calendar of Events may change from time to time, so please be sure to check it out each week for any updates or amendments***

Have a peaceful and wonderful week.

Kind regards

Mrs Wendy Hicks

Managing Director
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END OF TERM  -  CIVVIES DAY  -  R10  -  Thursday, 30th March 2017
Name:  _____________________________________________________  Grade:  __________

Will participate in Civvies Day.  Enclosed:  R______  All funds raised will go to “Let’s Talk Sign”
“We should take inspiration from learned-people and sages and put them into practice.” – Yajur Veda








